
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 7/14/2011 11:29:28 AM
To: 'mc3@cpuc.ca.gov' (mc3@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Commr Ferron's comments on EE decision?

Michael —

Do you have a copy of the commissioner's comments? Our internal team needs to read them. Thanks!

yours,

sid

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.
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